Living Smart at Hilton Primary School
Are you interested in creating a simpler, healthier, more sustainable lifestyle?

Do you want to share your interest with others in your local community?

Then come and do a Living Smart Course on Thursday nights at Hilton Primary School.
Living Smart is a great way to learn more about what you can do in your own life to become more sustainable– from saving power and water, to thinking about transport, healthy homes and lifestyles, growing your own food and retrofitting your home.  A wide range of topics will be explored with lots of time for thinking and sharing with others. 

As one past participant put it “This Living Smart Course has helped bring some foggy thoughts into a concrete vision that I will now consciously set about creating, with the wisdom, knowledge and input from others in my community.”

This is a practical, hands-on course facilitated by Sarah Rule and Amy Warne. Both Amy and Sarah are passionate about sustainable living and are active members of the Hilton Harvest Community Garden, who are sponsoring the course.  Amy and her partner won the City of Cockburn’s sustainability award in the household division. Amy regularly runs tours of the sustainable home in the Meeting Place in South Freo and also works in the area of waste education. Sarah is very active in the local community, especially the primary school which her kids attend. Both see Living Smart as a way to start a personal journey towards sustainability and to connect to a rich and wonderful community!
The City of Fremantle and Hilton Harvest Community Garden is sponsoring this Living Smart course and encourages all residents to get involved. The Living Smart course was developed initially as a partnership between the Southern Metropolitan Regional Council, The City of Fremantle and Murdoch University. This course will particularly draw on the knowledge of local residents – did you know your neighbour was a bike expert/climate change expert/gardening expert? Come and meet them!

The course starts on 12 August 2010 and will include five Thursday evening sessions from 7-9pm and two Saturday excursions; one to the South Metropolitan Regional Council Resource Recovery Centre and one to Amy’s house to see food gardens, waterwise gardens and how their home has been retrofitted for energy efficiency.
The whole course costs $20 each or $35 per couple and is FREE for all Hilton Harvest Members.
For more information or to enroll please contact Amy Warne on 0432 317 150 or adsnamy@gmail.com . 
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